
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Tuesday 18

th
 June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Wednesday 3
rd

 July we are hoping to take Year 1 to Cuckoos Hollow. On this trip we are going to explore and 

investigate the world around us to go alongside our topics of The Secret Garden, Plants in Science and Creation in RE.  

 

We are very excited about all we are doing in our learning and are looking forward to the hands on experience.  As this 

trip is covered under the ‘local walks’ permission that all parents/carers have already signed, there is no need to 

request permission.  However, if you do not want your child to visit Cuckoos Hollow, please inform a member of the 

Year 1 team. 

 

We will be walking to Cuckoo’s Hollow and will be leaving school promptly at 9:00am and will be returning back to 

school for 12.00pm for lunch. 

 

Children will need to wear school uniform and to bring a raincoat.  Your child will need to wear sensible footwear 

(comfortable school shoes), as we will be spending the majority of the time walking. Depending on the weather 

conditions on the day, if hot please apply an all-day sun cream before your child comes to school and send in a sun 

hat for your child to wear. 

 

Any queries please do come and speak to a member of the Year 1 team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Hyde  Mrs Thornburn               Mr Medhurst   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher  Teaching Assistant  Teaching Assistant  Head Teacher  

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

